20-0895
Son'la Birr

From: sjvogel4 <sjvogeld@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Friday, August 28, 2020 12:22 PM
To: Sonja Birr

Subject: Request for Driveway Extension

Attn: Engineering Dept

I am writing to request an extension to our driveway at 4249 Springhill Dr. Our current driveway is 21
wide and we are looking to add an addition up to possibly 33' (per inspector's measurement) to fill in
the grass area to the right of our current driveway to be able to utilize the 3rd car garage spot with
more ease.

With now having more vehicles in the driveway (3 current drivers with a 4th one coming next spring) it
has proven more difficult to maneuver up the driveway to access that garage spot without interfering
with another vehicle or running over the grass. Also my husband's truck or our boat cannot use that
garage spot due to the angle of entry. Winter months pose to be difficult as well as we will not have
the use of the grass area to "run over" due to snowbanks.

| have included multiple photos showing our current situation. Any extension on the restrictions of this
matter is greatly apprecnated Currently we have not obtained quotes to have any work done but

would like to if given permission. . =

Thank you for your time and consideration,
Jessica Vogel

s

.....

Sent from my U.S.Cellular© Smartphone ' -



20-0895

From: Steve Herzog

Sent: Monday, August 10, 2020 11:30 AM
To: Sonja Birr; Greg Minikel

Cc: Dan Koski; Lynn Hoffman

Subject: RE: [Potential Spam]

| s.topped at site today. | also called Jessie in which she explained what they would like. They currently have a 21" wide
driveway and would like to have a 32' wide driveway.

| told her 25' wide is the ordinance and if they wanted more they should write a letter to Engineering in which we would
take to Board of Public Works for a decision. Engineering should look for a letter coming in.

Steve Herzog
City of Manitowoc-Engineering Department

-—--Original Message-----

From: Sonja Birr

Sent: Thursday, August 06, 2020 3:54 PM
To: Steve Herzog; Greg Minikel

Cc: Dan Koski; Lynn Hoffman

Subject: FW: [Potential Spam]

Steve,

Please stop and look at driveway at 4249 Springhill Drive. Jessica Vogel called and they would like to take out the
triangular piece of grass and put concrete in. Please let her know if this is feasible before they go out for price quotes.
You can reach her at 920-860-0300 (or work 8-3:30 at 682-0713.

Thank you!

-----Original Message-----

From: 9208600300@mms.uscc.net |mailto:9208600300@mms.uscc.net]
Sent: Thursday, August 6, 2020 2:03 PM

To: Sonja Birr

Subject: [Potential Spam)

Hi Sonja, . .
Here are the photos of our driveway | was talking about at 4249 Springhill Dr. Let me know if | can proceed with getting

an estimate done or what needs to happen next. Thanks, Jessica
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